
 

 

 

 

 

Food Pantry Donation Tax Form 
 

 

Dear           Date     

 

 

Thank you for your food donation to Person-to-Person.  IRS regulations state that the donor is 

responsible for establishing the value of donated goods.  We did not provide any goods or services in 

consideration of your donation. 

     

Your support enables us to provide more than 750,000 meals to over 10,000 individuals each year. 

Thank you! 

      

Sincerely, 

 
Ceci Maher, LMSW, Executive Director 

 

p2pHelps.org 

 

1864 Post Road        

Darien CT  06820      

203 655-0048     

 

Norwalk CT 06854      

76 South Main Street  

203 939-1650  

 


